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Raising of the Warragamba Dam  
 
Dear Members of Parliament, 
 
Hi my name is Nick Baldas and I am an Australian citizen lining in New South Wales. 
I would like to submit my objection to the proposed raising of the Warragamba Dam. 
Why? Here are my concerns: 
- Destruction of native wilderness (flooding). 
- Destruction of natural ecosystems (flora & Fauna). 
- Increasing the extinction of endangered flora and fauna. 
- Destruction of ancient/traditional indigenous aboriginal sites.  
- Proposed dam raising will not alleviate flooding down stream. 
- Due to climate change will we actually get water for the dam? Parliament should recognise we 
are in a climate emergency and act NOW. 
- The whole proposal is driven my funding for the current political party in power  
(LIBERAL Party) 
 
Thank You 
Nick 




